A message from our principal, Mrs. Myatt:

First off, I would like to welcome Mrs. Sarah McMullin as our school’s new Vice Principal. Mrs.
McMullin brings a wide range of knowledge and expertise to the vice principal role and we are
excited to have her joining our staff.

Back to School Open House:

Our staff is getting ready to welcome our students and families back to school and we invite
you to join us at our Open House on Thursday, Sept. 1st from 6-7pm at the school. Your child’s
homeroom teacher will be touching base with you next week with a quick phone call to
introduce themselves and to let you know where you can locate them on Open House night. All
students and their families will arrive and go directly to your child’s homeroom for 6pm. For
those of you with more than one child, please select one homeroom for the beginning of the
night as you will have an opportunity after our presentations to visit any additional classrooms.
At 6pm, your child’s teacher will go through various Back to School information and classroom
routines and procedures. School information will be presented virtually around 6:20. Following
this presentation, families are welcome to visit and meet the homeroom teacher of any
additional children.

First Week of School:

Seaside Park will welcome students back to school with the following schedule:

Tuesday, Sept. 6th - Different from the last two school years, all students in Grades 1-5 will
start back to school and will attend school for the entire week. For Kindergarten, we will
welcome students with last names starting with A-L only. Kindergarten students with last
names starting with M-Z will remain at home.

Wednesday, Sept. 7th - Kindergarten students with last names starting with A-L will remain at
home, and we will welcome Kindergarten students with last names starting with M-Z to school.
Thursday, Sept. 8th - All Kindergarten students will come to school and Seaside Park will have
our entire school in attendance until the end of the year!

If you are unsure if your child is a walking student or a bus student, please go to the Bus
Planner tab on the ASD-South website using the link below and follow the directions as stated:
Home Page - BusPlanner Web (nbed.nb.ca)

School Supply Fee - Every child is expected to pay a school supply fee of $50. Your child’s
teacher has already purchased school supplies for each of their students for this school year.
Please ensure that you pay your child’s $50 school supply fee in a timely manner. You can pay
this fee online, you can bring cash to the school during Open House night - just stop by the
office to pay, or you can stop in when students return to school to pay. We encourage you not to
send cash with your child to school as we are not responsible for any missing cash. If you are
paying online, please go to our school website and find the School CashOnline tab on the
bottom right hand side of the page.
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[ do send out weekly messages to parents every Sunday night at 6pm with important
information and upcoming dates and events.



[ look forward to welcoming our Seaside Park families back to school and I look forward to
working with you, our families, to support student learning and growth at Seaside Park.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at the school at
658-2729 or through email at Jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca

Thank you and have a great week.



